
School Closure Policy Due to Adverse Weather 
  

Decision to Close 
 

It is very rare that we close school due to inclement weather. 

 

However if we do have to close we will endeavour to take the following actions to notify you: 

 

A, We will keep you informed by updating our Website, School Facebook Page, Twitter Feed and 

Cidari Academy Website. 

 

B, We will also broadcast the closure on the local radio stations; 2br and Radio Lancashire. 

 

You can log onto www.bbc.co.uk/lancashire and www.2br.co.uk 

 

Please do not assume that school is closed if the weather is poor as the decision to close is only 

taken as a last resort when no other alternative is available. 

 

Miss S. O’Connell 
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